
 

 

Announcement: CIRS moves to Drogheda at the beginning of 2010  

14 Dec 2009 

 

Dear customers, importers, lead registrants, consortium managers and partners, 

 

 

We kindly notify you that CIRS is moving to the following address at the beginning of 2010: 

 

Singleton House, Laurence Street 

Drogheda, County Louth, Republic of Ireland 

Tel: +353 41 9806916 | Fax: +353 41 9806999 

 

* Please notice that both phone and fax have been changed. The email remains the same: 

info@cirs-reach.com 

 

For more information about Drogheda, please click here: http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Drogheda. 

 

The old telephone number will become invalid from January 2010 and the calls made to the old 

number will be transferred to the new number indicated above. You are welcome to contact us to 

update any documents or certificates for free that are required to show your products or imports 

are REACH compliant. 

 

We apologize for whatever inconvenience this may cause you. 

 

Wish you a wonderful Christmas and happy New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

CIRS LTD Team - Profession and Dedication 

 

For more information about our services, please go to: 

http://www.cirs-reach.com/ 

http://www.cirs-reach.com/clp

